
 
 

No. 287 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 

 
Mr Higgins to the Minister for the Arafura Games: 
 

Return on Investment 
 
1. Would you please advise what the expected return on investment is for 

the Government’s $4 million contribution to the Arafura Games? 

 


